
Q: How can my student get transportation to a school-based health center?
A: The school nurse and the school-based health center identify students in need and work with the student’s parent/guardian 
to secure consent. Small groups of students will be scheduled and transported to a school-based health center during select days 
and hours during the week. 

Q: Who can receive health services?
A: Students who have provided a signed consent form from a parent or guardian can use Columbus City Schools 
transportation services and be seen at a school-based health center in the school district.

Q: What services are provided?
A: Students will have access to primary care services and vision services provided by trusted Nationwide Children’s 
Hospital experts, including:
• Checkups	 • Physicals 	 • Vaccinations	 • Blood work
• Medication management	 • Eye exams 	 • And more!

Q: Does insurance cover this visit?
A: Yes, just like a doctor’s office, we accept Medicaid and other insurance. If you do not have insurance, please let 
the school nurse know before scheduling an appointment.

Q: Do I have to be at the visit?
A: Parents and guardians are not required to be at the visit, but you’re welcome to attend. If you would like to be present, 
we recommend you call (614) 355-2590 to schedule at a convenient time in one of our school-based health centers. 

Q: Will the provider follow-up with me after the visit?
A: Yes. Parents/guardians will receive information about the child’s visit after the appointment and any follow-up 
medication or care needed. 
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See the school nurse or call (614) 355-2590, option 3,  
to schedule an appointment. 
Tell them your child will need transportation.

Transportation at  
school available for 
health care services


